
 

 

 

 

 

October 04, 2024 
 
 

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT 

 
Project title      : Procurement of 2025 PNOC Head Office 

Internet/Leased Line Connection Upgrade 
Invitation to Bid No. :   2025-EPA-004  

 
 

Notice is hereby issued postponing the scheduled Pre-bid Conference for the 
abovementioned public bidding due to the absence of a BAC quorum. 
 

The new schedule is set on October 07, 2024 (02:00 PM). 
 

For guidance and information of all concerned. 
 
 

Approved by: 
 

 
                        (sgd) 

ATTY. JOSEPHINE CASSANDRA J. CUI 
Chairperson 
Bids and Awards Committee 


